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October 23, 2000

Mr. Anthony Serafini

Federal Communications Commission

Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th St. SW

Washington DC 20554

Dear Mr. Serafini:

Honeywell International, Inc. has recently filed for the renewal of permits for stations WAZXRK (file # 0142 EX

RR 2000) and WA2XRI (file # 0145 EX RR 2000). There have been follow up telephone and email

communications regarding the status of these renewals. The FCC has informed Honeywell that the status is

"Pending" for the renewal check to clear. The checks for both station renewals cleared the Honeywell bank on

08/30/00. The FCC continues to show both of these stations as "Pending" renewal.

Doug Young suggested during a 10/23/00 telephone conversation with David Palmquist that Honeywell send a copy

of relevant data pertaining to this station renewal including evidence of check clearance. Enclosed are the
following: A) Print out of check detail for WAZXRK; B) Copy of renewal package for WA2XRK; C) Print out of

check detail for WA2XRI; and D) Copy of renewal package for WA2ZXRI.

Honeywell requests your immediate assistance in changing the station renewal status from "Pending" to "Granted".
Also, Honeywell requests that records be changed with in the FCC to reflect the company name change from

AlliedSignal Inc. to Honeywell International Inc. as described in the December 20, 1999 letter FCC 99—516

{included in both enclosures B and D).

Questions regarding this request may be direct to David Palmquist, at 913 712—2352.

Sincerely,

Art Ercolani

Manager, Product Certification

cc: Doug Young

Enclosures: A) Print out of check detail for WAZXRK

B) Copy of renewal package for WAZXRK

C) Print out of check detail for WAZXRI

D) Copy of renewal package for WAZXRI

 


